
 
 
 
 
 
July 21, 2019 
 
 
Dear Class of 2014, 
 
We graduated FIVE years ago. I’m not sure about you, but that seems pretty crazy to me. Let’s 
celebrate by getting together this Homecoming. We got to spend some special years together at 
Sterling College, and now we are all scattered around doing a variety of things. It will be fun to be 
able to share with each other about where we are and what we’re doing currently.  
 
Homecoming is October 10-12, and we will be having our five year class reunion on Saturday, 
October 12. This come and go event will be hosted at the Connection Cafe, which is located on the 
second floor of the Methodist Church in Sterling. We will begin immediately following the parade, 
around 11am, and close up at 1pm, so that everyone has time to get over to the football game. Here 
is a quick rundown of what you need to know. 
 
Who: Class of 2014 Alumni along with their significant others, spouses, and families 
What: A time to get together, reconnect, and enjoy some coffee and donuts. Donuts and water will 
be provided, and specialty coffee drinks will be available for purchase from the Connection Cafe. 
When: Saturday, October 12 from 11-1.  
Where: The Connection Cafe, located on the second floor of the Methodist Church (137 N. 
Broadway) 
 
In order to make sure we have enough food for everyone, please make sure to RSVP to the event by 
October 5th. We will put a place on our class Facebook page for you to be able to RSVP, or you can 
email me that you plan to attend. If you RSVP in advance you will be entered into a drawing. During 
the event we will draw names and you will have a chance to win a free specialty coffee drink from 
the Connection Cafe, or some Sterling College merchandise.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns you can feel free to send me an email, and I will get back to 
you ASAP. I hope to see you all there. Also, if you haven’t already, please join our Sterling College 
Class of 2014 public Facebook page. 
 
Sincerely, 
Emily (Walker) Hood 
hoodemily15@gmail.com 
 
 
For more information about Homecoming 2019, including up-to-date reunion information, go to 

www.sterling.edu/homecoming. 
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